CANON POPHAM CofE PRIMARY ACADEMY

Church Balk, Edenthorpe, Doncaster. DN3 2PP

Phone: 01302 884465 Fax: 01302 890623 E-mail: admin@canonpopham.doncaster.sch.uk

Headteacher: Mrs A. Navas Chair of Governors: Mr D. Milnes



October 2018

Year 6 PGL & SATs Meeting

Dear Year 6 Parents / Carers,

We would like to invite you to an important meeting about both PGL and SATS on Wednesday 10th October 2018 at 3:45pm in the Year 6 classroom.

During this meeting Mrs Shelton will provide a short presentation about the SATs tests that your children will be taking next year. You will get the opportunity to look at the practice papers and ask any questions you may have. Even if you have previously had a child sit the SATs tests, please come along to this meeting as some aspects of them may have changed.

There will also be a short presentation about the PGL residential trip to Caythorpe Court. Mrs Shelton will hand out a letter which will include important information including kit list, essential items to take, staffing and timings of the trip, along with any other relevant information.

Attached to this letter is the Consent & Medical Information form for the PGL Caythorpe Court residential trip. It is very important that this is completed and returned to the school as soon as possible. A copy of the form is taken on the trip and will be needed in case of emergency.

Thank you Mrs Shelton Year 6 Class Teacher

Year 6 PGL & SATs Meeting

★ I will / will not be attending the meeting on Wednesday 10th October 2018 at 3:45pm
Signed
Child's name
★ Please delete as required, thank you.











